
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, September 23 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity……………Collette Mazzone  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……..Virginia Lauricella 
Tuesday, September 24 
     7:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Margaret & Patrick McKenna  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Julia & Michael Beres  
Wednesday, September 25 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Albert Toth  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………George Dexter  
Thursday, September 26 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Intention of Marika  
                                                              Zimmerman  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Monsalve Family  
Friday, September 27 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Marilyn Duffy  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Bill & Sue Fagan 
   Saturday, September 28 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………......Intention of Fr. Emmanuel  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Steve Gillotti  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph…………..…..Kay Belcher  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel……………...For our parishioners  
Sunday, September 29 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Dan & Rachel Streen  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………………For our parishioners 
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...Denis Berger  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………For our parishioners  
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:  
  

Am 6:1a, 4-7; Ps 146:7-10; 1 Tm 6:11-16; Lk 16:19-31 
 
 
  

Confessions Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  
 
 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 
Young Adult Ministry 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the fir st weekend of the month. 
 

Respect Life Rosary 2nd Sunday of the month after  8:30 
Mass at Holy Trinity. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 September 22, 2019 

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
mailto:busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com
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PASTOR’S PEN 
 

Dear Parishioners:  Thank you for your prayerful support of the  
Missionaries of the Precious Blood as we gathered in Poland for  
the 21st General Assembly of our Congregation. Every six years  
delegates meet to discern new leadership for our world-wide  
Congregation and to set an agenda of apostolic priorities to guide  
us into the future. We currently have Members serving in 15 units 
throughout the world. 
 

Going into the General Assembly I was aware that my name was 
being shared among the delegates to serve in the role of Moderator 
General, the head of our Congregation who resides in Rome, Italy. 
Six months ago, I began a discernment process with my spiritual 
director to listen for the Lord’s voice as I prepared for the Assembly.   
 

When I look back on my vocational journey, I can say that I never 
desired or dreamed of going to a foreign country to serve the church 
like some people are called to do. My facility with other languages is 
very limited and I knew the challenge of building a strong network 
of support while doing the work of administration and animation in 
an international setting.   
 

Though I had nearly half the votes in the straw ballot, I made the 
decision to withdraw my name from nomination. My heart was  
telling me that such a position would stretch me beyond what I was 
called to do as a Missionary of the Precious Blood. This shifted the 
voting and after three rounds of ballots Fr. Emanuele Lupi from our 
Italian Province was elected Moderator General. 
 

One of the options for a member chosen to serve on the Moderator’s 
General Council is the possibility of being a non-resident Councilor 
who lives in his home country rather than Rome. This person travels 
to Rome a couple times 
 a year for extended meetings and then  
participates from home via the internet. Since this was an option,  
I told the assembly that I would be open to a position as a non-
resident Councilor.  
 

When the voting took place for the 1st Councilor’s position, which is 
also the position of Vice Moderator, my name came up and I was 
elected on the first ballot. It seems I am looked upon as a wisdom 
figure in the group. I guess that is one of the hazards of having white 
hair! The other three Council members elected are Fr. Augusto 
Menichelli from Canada, Br. Juan Auña (a member of our Province 
originally from Chile) and Fr. Alois Schlacter from Austria.   
 

Within this new scenario I will continue to serve as your pastor.  
This additional position will necessitate pulling out of a few of my  
commitments with other groups, but I am confident that I will be 
able to manage the responsibilities within this pastoral region. We 
have excellent staffs in each of our parishes, a youthful parochial 
vicar in Fr. Matt and a pinch-hitter in Fr. Ken who can be pulled  

PASTOR’S PEN continued… 
 

from the retirement dugout to lend a hand. Also, please know 
that all expenses related to this new position will be covered by 
the Precious Blood Community. 
 
I am at peace with the decision of the Assembly and believe we 
have a good working team and guiding assembly document to 
build upon over the next six years. I am also happy to be able  
to continue the ministry God has called me to in our Pastoral  
Region and ask for your continued prayerful support as we move 
into the future together, working to build the Reign of God.   

 
REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

We will have a Blessing of the Animals for  our  Pastoral  
Region on October 9 at 6pm in the courtyard by the Mary Grotto 
at Emmanuel Church. All animals are welcome. To help ensure 
the safety of animals and humans we ask that all animals either 
be on a leash or in a carrying crate.  
 
The Dayton Deanery invites Catholics from around the Day-
ton area to come together to pray for healing and hope for our 
community as we continue to respond as people of faith to the 
tragedies that affected our lives this summer. Mass will be held 
at Emmanuel Church on Wednesday, October 2nd (The feast of 
Guardian Angels) at 7pm.  
 

The 40 Days for Life Campaign begins Wednesday,  
September 25th. The Region 7 Parishes are responsible for each 
Wednesday from 4:00-7:00pm. Call Gwen Sobieski 937-623-
4612 or visit www.40daysforlife.com/Dayton to sign up. 
 
Looking For Shelter In The Storm Of Life?   
Are you or is someone you know searching for answers to the 
deeper questions of life? Are you interested in learning more 
about the Catholic Church and what it has to offer? RCIA (The 
Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) may be right for you. 
Weekly sessions present the beliefs, practices and prayers of the 
Catholic Church, while sponsors and mentors walk with you on 
the journey answering your questions and sharing their faith. As 
a community of faith we walk with each other in periods of  
darkness and times of light. We respectfully invite you to go 
deeper in your spiritual walk. Don’t miss out on this opportunity 
to continue to grow into the person that God has planned for you.  
 

RCIA sessions take place each Sunday beginning with a light 
lunch at 12:30 followed by scripture study and discussion.  
Joining the RCIA in no way obligates a person to joining the 
Catholic Church. For further information or to register please 
contact:  Rita Zimmerman at St. Joseph Church (937.228.9272), 
Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S at Emmanuel Church (937.228.2013), 
or Lynda Middleton at Holy Trinity Church (937.228.1223). 

Region 7 Shared Parish Picnic 2019 
When:  Sunday, September  29, 12 noon – 3:00 p.m. 

Who:  All par ishioner s from downtown Dayton Region 7’s three parishes (Emmanuel, Holy Trinity, St. Joseph) 

Where:  Chaminade-Julienne High School cafeteria. Handicapped accessible Close parking in CJ’s lot off Washington St. or at Emmanuel. 

Food:  Par ishes will provide fr ied chicken. Par ishioners are asked to br ing a dish or  desser t for  16-20 people in DISPOSABLE contain-
ers, assigned by last names:  A—M: Side dish (hot or cold; hot veggies/casseroles popular);  N—Z: Dessert -  Potato dishes work well!! 

Region 7 Parish Picnic 
  

    Last Name:  _____________________________  Parish_________________________ 
  
    # of Adults ______                     Yes, I would like to volunteer.  Name:________________________ 

    # Children:  Under 7 _____     7 & Over  ______                                        Phone:________________________ 
  

    RSVP:  Due Today for  chair  set-up and ordering food. Please tear-off and put in collection basket, or call  

                  (or email) your parish office:  Emmanuel:  228-2013; Holy Trinity:  228-1223; St. Joseph: 228-9272. 

http://www.40daysforlife.com/Dayton


 REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS continued... 
 

The Youth Group invites teens to Pray for  an End to  
Abortion at the LifeChain Prayer Rally on Sunday, October 6 at 
2pm at Stoop-Mar Plaza, 1205 E Stroop Rd, Kettering. All teens 
(7th-12th grades) of the Region 7 parishes and JPGHE homeschool 
community are invited to join the JPGHE Works of Mercy team in 
giving silent witness and praying for an end to abortion at the area's 
annual LifeChain Prayer Rally. Following the 10:30am Mass at 
Emmanuel, there will be a light lunch in the school building and 
fellowship before heading over to the rally. To RSVP and for more 
info, contact Christine Bartz cvb@bartzfamily.net. 

 

Formed Pick of the Week: Drawing Strength from Our Lady of 
Sorrows. Walk with Mary Kimber ly Hahn reflects on the joys 
and sorrows that Mary prayerfully experienced during her time on 
earth, and shares how her example leads us closer to Christ. To 
access the FORMED website, go to Formed.org and login using 
our parish code: FZ4VY9 (All upper-case letters). 

 
 
 

 

Prayer List                                                            
Teresa Bond                     Virginia Hicks        Mark Rafeld   
Daniel Branch                  Thomas Ledinsky         Mike Riahle 
Bernard Chachula            Mike McDonald            Tony Rocco    
Michael Dalessio             Patrick McDonald         Eric Rosenthal  
Rick Emerick                   Patricia Mudd                Randy Rosenthal  
Annette & John Fohl       Brian Napier         Molly Schneider 
Helen & Gene                  Johnnie Payne         Jan Timerding 
George Hendrix                                     
 

Our sympathy is extended to the families of Ward Cruea and 
Robert Kappeler, buried from our parish this past week. May they 
rest in peace.   
 

Catholic Campus Ministry at Sinclair...Shaughn will be 
providing opportunities for Catholic students at Sinclair to grow in 
their faith this upcoming year! If you or someone you know is a 
Sinclair student who would be interested in chatting with Shaughn 
please email him at sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com. 
 
The St. Romanos Choir of Emmanuel, which sings at the 10:30 
Mass, will begin rehearsals on Sept. 5 and continue every Thursday 
from 7-8:30. We are looking for new members, so now is a great 
time to join! Tenors and basses are especially needed, but all vocal 
parts are warmly welcomed. No formal training needed--if you can 
carry a tune, we will supply the rest. Contact Michelle Carner at 
937-478-4097 (michelle@carners.com) for more details, or come 
on up to the loft after Mass. 
 
Emmanuel Children’s and Youth Choirs are back!     
The Emmanuel Children’s and Youth Choirs will begin rehearsals 
on Sunday, September 15. Rehearsals are held on most Sundays 
from 9:00-10:00 am in the Magnificat Music Room in the basement 
of the Emmanuel school building. The season runs until the first 
Sunday of May. Children and teens of the parish ages 8-18 are 
welcome to join. Singers learn the principles of proper singing and 
all styles of Catholic liturgical music. Choirs are featured during 
the 10:30am Mass during Fall Ordinary Time, Advent, Lent, and 
Easter. For more information, contact Director Virginia Kuepper at 
sixkeepers@gmail.com. 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

                        
 

Our sympathy is extended to the family of Eileen Slivinski bur ied 
from Holy Trinity on Friday, September 13. May she rest comfortably 
in the arms of Our Father in heaven. 
 
Have You Been Coming To Holy Trinity, But Just Haven’t 
Registered With The Parish? We would be happy if you would  
do so. Registration forms are on the bookshelf at the back of church, 
online at holytrinitydayton.org, or call the office 937-228-1223. 
                  
Catholic Conversations 
Are you naturally curious? Would you like to grow in your faith? Do 
you enjoy good coffee and stimulating conversation? You are invited 
to join your fellow parishioners for “Catholic Conversations,” a 
monthly, informal gathering time when we will be discussing the ups 
and downs of following Jesus within the Catholic tradition. Our first 
session will be Sunday, September 29 after the 8:30 am Mass in the 
parish office. The theme for the day is “WORK.”  Love it or hate it, 
we all do it. Is work a curse that we bear or a gift that we are given?  
What do the scriptures and the Church have to say about the way that 
we spend the majority of our waking hours? How does (or did) your 
work express your faith on a day-to-day basis. Come join the 
conversation Sunday, September 29th at 9:45 a.m. in Holy Trinity 
Parish office. 
 
TRUNK- OR -TREAT:  October 27, 2019 
Trunk-or-treat is a great way to meet our neighbors while providing a 
safe environment for children to “beg” for treats from sponsors. The 
F.I.R.E. families of Holy Trinity Church will be sponsoring Trunk-or-
Treat for the Oregon District Neighborhood on Sunday, October 27th 
from 1:00-3:00pm. Invite your neighbors, kids and grandkids to this 
fun-filled event. All are invited to dress up your car and yourself in 
church-appropriate costumes to distribute treats and have a play day 
with the kids. Sponsors are asked to decorate their cars placed in the 
church parking lot and pass out treats to participants. Hot dogs and 
snacks will be available for a quick lunch after the 11:30 Mass. 
Donations of candy and other small treats are needed from those who 
cannot attend. Please place your items in the containers at the back of 
the church. Thank you in advance for your donations and 
participation. 
 

It’s Annual Holiday Bazaar Time! Mark your  calendars now to 
join us on Saturday, November 2 from 9 am – 3pm in Trinity Center 
for the best Old Fashioned Holiday Bazaar in Dayton!  You can help 
by donating new or gently used items for the different booths at our 
bazaar. If you have received a gift that you do not need, we would 
gladly accept it for a Silent Auction prize, as well as any gift cards 
you might have but won’t use. We are very grateful to our area 
merchants who have responded to our call for donations. All 
donations may be dropped off at the parish office Monday-Thursday 
from 8 am-4 pm and Fridays 8 am-11 am. 
  

By now all registered parishioners have received their raffle tickets 
for our Bazaar. The first weekly drawing of returned chances will be 
Monday, September 23.  
 

Please do not respond to any emails supposedly from Fr . Angelo 
or our business manager requesting gift cards or cash. Never will 
these kinds of requests come from the parish office. 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for September 15, 2019 
 

  Weekend Offertory:               Budget   Collection 
                                               $7,980.00           $5,743.00 
  St. Vincent DePaul                                         $   574.30 
  YTD excess or (deficit):                                ($6,982.00) 
 

  Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
  Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Generous Contributions for September 15, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Budget         Collection 
                                                  $6,400.00              $5,118.49 
YTD excess or (deficit):                                      ($13,042.61) 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 
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Explore Your Call: An Introductory Vocational Dinner & 
Conversation  Join other  young adults in the Archdiocese to meet 
and learn from Consecrated men and women in the area. This dinner 
is open to all young adults (aged 18 - 35) who want to learn more 
about Religious and Consecrated life. We welcome everyone - from 
the mildly curious to the serious discerner! Tuesday, October 15, 6-9 
PM, at The Holy Spirit Retreat Center. See Facebook event or e-mail 
MReinagel@catholiccincinnati.org with any questions. Register at 
tinyURL.com/ExploreYourCall.   
 
LifeTech Conference 2019, Saturday, October 26th, 
Come and learn about the latest in the science, ethics, and history 
behind and around the Pro-life fields from conception to natural 
death. Registration for the conference is $50.00 which includes lunch 
and snacks. Registration for students is free or $25 if they wish to 
purchase lunch. For more information, visit https://
www.lifetechconference.org. Cedarville University, Stevens Student 
Center, 251 N. Main St, Cedarville, OH 45314 
 
The Dayton Catholic Women's Club invites you to its annual Day 
of Recollection on Saturday, October 12th, at St. Christopher Church, 
Vandalia. Fr. John Tonkin will talk on "Living the Liturgical 
Calendar". Rosary is at 8:30 followed by Mass. Lunch is $25.00, 
($30.00 non-members). We will be collecting items for women at St. 
Vincent De Paul. Please bring gently used purses filled with toiletries, 
personal hygiene products we carry in our purses or bring items for us 
to fill the purses. Deadline for registration is October 7th. Please call 
Carol Graham with questions at 937-475-5258 and or go online at 
www.daytoncatholicwomensclub.org. 
 
Brunner Literacy Center’s 7th Annual 2019 5-K Run/Walk  
All proceeds benefit the Brunner Literacy Center. Join us at 10:00 
a.m. on Saturday, Oct. 5th to walk, jog/run our certified 5-K course 
through beautiful Englewood Metro Park’s West Park to celebrate the 
gift of literacy. Facts about BLC and Registration for 5-K online:  
www.brunnerliteracy.org. 
 

Life Chain, Sunday, October 6,  from 2-3:30. 
 

Plan to attend the Rosary Rally, October  13th at Immaculate 
Conception Church, Smithville Rd. Prelude music starts at 2:00 p.m. 
Adoration, rosary, benediction celebrant Rev. Ryan Ruiz. 

 
 

Congratulations to Nicole Greenwood & Kyle Kappler  and 
Hanen Alkhafaji & Derrick Kaliney who were married at St. Joe’s on 
Saturday. May your love for each other grow stronger each day. 
 
A reminder that a char itable tax break for  IRA owners is per ma-
nent. Individuals who are 70 1/2 and older can transfer up to 
$100,000 annually from their IRAs directly to charity at any time 
during the year. The tax law that passed December 2015 made this tax 
break permanent. These transfers count as part of your yearly mini-
mum distribution. The distributions aren’t taxable and won’t cause 
you to have extra income that could reduce your itemized deductions 
or personal exemptions, or trigger more tax on your Social Security 
benefits. Of course, you can’t also deduct the donation. You may 
want to consider this for any future contributions. Contact your tax 
advisor for more details. 
 
 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  
Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Katie Blauser                Christine Durr            Janet Rudy-Gerrard  
Shannon Boyd              Stephanie Ludwig      Jim Smith                
Bob Bruns                     Leona Manzo             Jack Summers               
Mooneen Caulfield       Vanessa Padgett         Karen Thomas          
Michael Culp                Victors Polovskis       Sharon Wenzel 
Catherine DeMange       Tony Riggs                 

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders                 Morgan Konsdorf     Matthew Melvin         
Michael Borgert                 Cody Landers            David Musgrove 
John Carner                        Greg Marcus             Anthony Pelfrey 
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles    Alex McGarvey         Jessica Pruitt 
Gary Eilers                         Zachary McIntyre     Susan Varmuza   
Charles Eubanks                 Bo Mechenbier         Justin Williams   

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for September 15, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Collection 
                                                     $6,781.00 
Charity:                                        $   356.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 Alice Kompar 
eXp Realty 

 

Ready to buy or sell your home?   
Call me first! 

937-344-5535                                                                      

                        www.daytondreamhome.com 
 

alice@daytondreamhome.com 
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